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March 22,2013

Mr. Robert “Doc” Hansen

Kittitas County Community Development Services

411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Re:  PacifiClean Conditional Use Permit (CU-13-00001)

Dear Mr. Hansen:

In regard to the above referenced permit, we respectfully request that you
terminate your review of this permit application. It is our intention to work with
the Kittitas County Development Services staff to locate a site within the county that
“would not have the same environmental impacts as upon” the above referenced

site.

Please contact me with any questions or comments at (509).944.4555 if you have
any questions or comments.

Sincerely,
James D. Rivard

James D. Rivard, Member

11 N. Post, Ste. 200. Spokane, WA 99201 / Phone 509. 455. 5477 / www.PacifiClean.net



Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Doc Hansen

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2013 3:18 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: FW: PacifiClean

Attachments: Hansen-3-22-13.pdf

Robert “Doc” Hansen
Planning Official

From: Jim Rivard [mailto:Jim@srmdevelopment.com]
Sent: Sunday, March 24, 2013 5:01 PM

To: Doc Hansen

Cc: Larry Condon

Subject: PacifiClean

Doc— | sent this Friday but have been receiving some delayed delivery notices so thought | would send again. We are
looking hard at the other sites and will keep you up to date. Thanks,

Jim

James D. Rivard

Managing Principal — Real Estate
SRM Development, LLC

111 N. Post St., Ste. 200
Spokane, WA 99201
jim@srmdevelopment.com
Direct: 509.944.4555

Mobile: 509.990.9145

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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